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NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Permanent Mission of Argentina, wishes to announce that the next informal meeting of the states parties to the Additional Protocol to the American Convention on Human Rights in the Area of Economic, Social, and Cultural Rights, “Protocol of San Salvador,” to establish standards for preparing the periodic reports provided for in Article 19 of the Protocol, has been scheduled, under the coordination of the Permanent Mission of Argentina, for Monday, March 14, 2005, in the Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero Room, at 3:00 p.m.
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